Nantucket Noel Decorating Information

Thank you for participating in the 2024 Nantucket Noel season! Please read the below information and
contact us with any questions.
Email events@nantucketchamber.org or call (508)228-1700

Christmas Tree Decorating

Locations are assigned on a first-come, first-served basis, requests are not guaranteed.
Lighting on all trees will be provided by the Chamber - White lights will be provided for the side
street trees and color lights will be provided for the Main Street trees (do not replace the lights).

e Decorating may begin on Saturday, November 30th and must be completed by Thursday,
December 5th at 5:00PM.

e Decorations should be sturdy, weatherproof and NOT edible (Please refrain from advertising the
name of your business or organization in your decorations).

e Judging will take place during daylight hours on Friday, December 6th, adults and youth will be
judged separately.

e First, Second and Third Place Ribbons will be awarded in the category of “Best Decorated Adult"
and "Best Decorated Youth".

e YOU must remove your decorations by Friday, January 3rd. Please note: Due to weather, the
DPW is sometimes forced to remove trees early, for this instance some decorations may be lost. In
the event that this happens we will try to send out a warning email.

Storefront Decorating

Any store can decorate their storefront.

In order to be entered into the contest or listed in the Official Stroll program, you must be a
Chamber Member and have paid the $25 entry fee by Thursday, October 31. Any entries after
October 31st can still participate, but will not be in the Official Stroll program. Storefronts must be
decorated by 5:00 PM on Thursday, December 5th.

Judging will take place during daylight hours on Friday, December 6th.

First, Second, and Third Place Ribbons will be awarded in the category of “Best Decorated”.

Note: Stroll participants will be asked to vote for the People’s Choice Award for “Best Decorated” tree and
storefront. Voting will take place from December 6th - 9th. Winners will be announced December 11th.
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